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Priority Registration begins Monday, April 4 and will last until
Friday, April 15. This is a dedicated two weeks for all currently
enrolled students to register for both Summer 2022 and Fall
2022. Please check Pipeline to learn your Assigned Registration
Date and Time. Students can register on or anytime after the
posted assigned date and time. 

Check out page 48 in your Student
Folder for great advice on how to

create a more effective work space!

Principal of Warner Arts Magnet Elementary, Blue Ribbon Beacon
School and focus of WPLN's Award Winning Podcast, The Promise.

Sunday, March 27 - Last Day to withdraw from a class on Pipeline
with a guaranteed grade of W.

Monday, April 4 - Friday, April 15 - Summer 2022 and Fall 2022
Priority Registration for all currently enrolled students

Wednesday, April 27 - Last day of Spring 2022 classes

Thursday, April 28 - Study Day, No classes, exams, or mandatory
class meetings

Friday, April 29 - Thursday, May 5 - Final Exams

The Promise

Distinguished Lecture by Dr. Ricki Gibbs

Monday, March 28                       6:00 P.M. - 7:00 P.M.
Learning Resource Center (LRC), 101

Make sure you meet with your advisor before
your Registration Date & Time!



PLANNING AHEAD!
COE SUMMER 2022

COURSE OPTIONS
Elementary Students:  The summer ELED

3000/3100 is a great option for any

students in EESE 2010/2011 last

semester or this semester. With a little

advanced planning, some students may

be able to take the EESE courses in May,

apply for candidacy, and then take the

ELED courses in June. However ,  you will

need to have satisfactory test scores by

April 20th to get your scores back by

May 20th to enroll in the June class by

the first week of June. A pretty tight

timeline. See your advisor if interested. 

All COE Students:  If you were not able

to get into EESE this spring, but

believe you will have all other

candidacy application requirements

met by the end of spring, you can opt

to take EESE 2010/2011 this May and

apply for candidacy at the end of the

term. There may still  be candidacy

courses open for fall at that point to

help you speed up your graduation

timeline. See your advisor if

interested. 




